
OFFICE OF THE
Undergraduate Board of

Governors Representative

Date​: February 7, 2023
To: Students’ Council
Re​: Board of Governors Representative Report #20

Dear Council,
I hope everyone is doing well going into midterm season. It will be definitely nice to look forward
to reading week coming up right after midterm season is over. I did not have the busiest past
two weeks as there has not been any board meetings however, I did attend General Faculties
Council last week as well as having my Gateway report card interview. This coming two weeks I
will be spending my time preparing for the University budget briefing as well as preparing for the
Board of Governors strategy session. In addition to this I will also be looking to go around
talking to various student groups around campus about the Strategic Plan and Student
Experience Action Plan.

If anyone has any specific groups on campus or within their faculties they would like to introduce
me to or have me speak to, I am pleased to do that. Please do not hesitate to reach out to me
with any suggestions for groups you would like me to speak with.
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